

CONSIDER GIVING BACK through BOARD MEMBERSHIP

Ballston Area Community Center is seeking to add members to the Board of Directors!

Appointments are for two-year terms.

The next two years promise to be exciting ones for the Ballston Area Community Center. The organization will continue to have a positive impact on the community. The Board of Directors will play a vital role in this important work.

A primary responsibility of the board of directors is to participate in the development of policy and major decision-making at board meetings held once a month, September through June. Other key responsibilities are monitoring the Community Center's goals and objectives, assisting in fundraising activities and representing the Community Center in the broader community.

Since its founding in 1981, Ballston Area Community Center has been recognized as benefiting specific projects and programs in our town and having a real impact within the community. We invite you to become a part of this growing tradition.

If you wish to be considered as a candidate for the Board of Directors, please send your resume to Executive Director, Colleen Russo at colleen@ballstonareacc.org.

If you have any questions, please reach out to Colleen Russo at 518-885-3261.